
 
From: anthony melo  
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2023 5:26:17 PM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; Power, Rod 
(Councillor) <Rod.Power@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor 
<Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; Toor, Gurpartap (Councillor) 
<Gurpartap.Toor@brampton.ca>; peopleagainstlittering@gmail.com 
<peopleagainstlittering@gmail.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Improving Street-sweeping Program.  
  
 
Hello Mr. Fay, 
 
I understand there is a discussion in the agenda for next week regarding street-
sweeping at the request of Mr. Mederios. Wondering if we can add this email and 
attached photos as an addition to that discussion. You have my permission.  
 
I have noticed that Streets in Brampton have become very dirty as of late.  
 
Litter, debris, and unsightly material are everywhere.  
 
In an effort to improve cleaning in this city, I would like for council to consider funding in 
the 2024 budget for Streetsweeping 3 times per year.  
 
The first in early spring. The second in mid summer, and the third at the end of summer 
or early fall before Thanksgiving weekend.  
 
It would be nice to see a streetsweeping done on all streets before this Thanksgiving.  
 
We really need it.  
 
Attached is a photo compilation of what our streets are looking like.  
 
To all CC’D Tonight when you go home take a look at what your own street looks like 
and I’m sure it’s not that great.  
 
We have to do better here.  
 
Anthony  
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